
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 23, 2006 
 
 
Asian Bowling Federation 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Guam Bowling Congress would like to take this opportunity to extend our invitation to the 
members of the Asian Bowling Federation to join us for the hosting the 5th Guam International 
Tenpin Bowling Open scheduled for October 21 through November 4, 2006. 
 
This year’s event will be held at the Central Lanes Bowling Center with the official hotel at the 
beach front property of the Fiesta Resort Guam.   
 
The information provided gives additional instruction for bowlers needing assistance in applying 
for U.S. visa.  If you need further assistance, please do not hesitate in contacting us. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Joey C. Miranda III 
Secretary-General 
 
Email:  guambowling@udctan.com or jcm3bowl@hotmail.com
Tel:  1-671-646-9081 or 1-671-646-7950 
Fax:  1-671-646-5986 
Mobile:  1-671-888-1225 or 1-671-787-2462 

Hosted by:   
UNITY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION dba CENRAL LANES 

“An affiliate of TanHoldings Corporation” 
Century Plaza Building, 219 S. Marine Corps Drive, Suite 114, Tamuning, Guam 96931 
Tel.: 1-671-646-9081/2/3  .  Fax: 1-671-646-5986  .  E-mail:  guambowling@udctan.com 
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